
 
 

Appendix A 
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee 

 
The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 04 
December 2023 concerning the Local Government Association Corporate Peer Review: Council Action Plan. The Cabinet is asked 
to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate.  
 

Recommendation Agree? Comment 

1) That the Council places engagement with local anchor 
institutions at the heart of the Corporate Strategy 2024-28, 
in particular the need to hold open and honest 
conversations about the overall vision and aspirations for 
Oxford to enable organisations to work together to drive 
forward that collective vision of the type of city Oxford 
should be. 

Yes Oxford’s anchor institutions have been involved from the 
outset in the development of the Council’s new Corporate 
Strategy 2024-28, via the Oxford Strategic Partnership. 
We will continue to engage with them to drive forward 
and deliver against a collective vision for the city and the 
wording of the new strategy will reflect this. 
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